THE BEE EQUITY PARTNERS LTD

4th Floor, IBL House
Caudan Waterfront
Port Louis
BRN: C07002403

COMMUNIQUE

The Board of Directors of The Bee Equity Partners Ltd (the “Company” or “The Bee”)
refers to the Practice Direction (No.5 of 2020) pursuant to Section 20A of the Companies
Act 2001, issued by the Registrar of Companies on 26 May 2020.

The Bee wishes to inform its shareholders and the public in general that its Annual Report
2020 shall be available on its website on www.thebee.mu as from 5 November 2020, date
on which the Notice of Annual Meeting shall be published in the press.

The Bee further informs its shareholders that they will receive the Notice of Annual Meeting
and the Proxy Form by post and a copy of the Annual Report may be obtained by choosing
one of the following:

Downloading the documents from The Bee's website (as referred to above).

Sending a request to the email address: iblcosec@iblgroup.com so that a copy be sent
to their email address.

Making a written request to IBL Management Ltd, IBL House, Caudan Waterfront,
Port Louis for a printed copy (which shall be sent to them within 2 days from the
request being received).

By order of the Board

IBL Management Ltd
Company Secretary

24 September 2020

This communiqué is issued pursuant Rule 21 of the Rules of the Development & Enterprise Market and
Rule 14 of the Securities (Disclosure Obligations of Reporting Issuers) Rules 2007.

The Board of The Bee Equity Partners Ltd accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information
contained in this communiqué.
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